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29th April 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you so much for all your hard work and dedication over the past few weeks, supporting your children’s learning 

during this very challenging time. Juggling work, child care and home learning has meant many changes for all of us, so 

that we can all be healthy, stay safe and make sure our children are continuing to learn.  

We hope that the resources on the school website, regular phone calls and responsive support from the staff team 

have helped you and your child to navigate this unprecedented time.  

The staff team have been working hard, planning work that can be accessed online and getting to grips with a range of 

new technology to help us support your child’s learning at home and we would like your feedback on how we are 

doing.   

We are looking for ways in which we can continue to improve our online provision and would be extremely grateful if 

you would share your thoughts and suggestions with us through the attached survey. Please click on the link below 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XBV2MRP  

Wishing you all the very best wishes 

 

Sarah Sparks 

Senior Leader 
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